

PublicService Commission <psc@ufah.gov>

Docket 13-035-184

Emessage

Carole Straughn < carolefs222@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Mon, Jan 20, 2014 at 11:19 PM

Dear officer,

I am writing to urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to charge net metering customers for the privilege of supplying power to RMP's grid. These customers have actually paid for capital investment for power generation. It's sitting on their roof and they don't need to be charged for it again. Furthermore, these customers have pioneered a way to clean our toxic air, so they should be incentivized rather than punished for benefitting the whole Valley. Contrast this with RMP, which still generates 98% of its power from polluting coal. If RMP needs more working capital, let them encourage more economical solar generation on roofs so they can start to retire their dirty coal plants.

Respectfully yours,

Carole Stone Straughn 1964 S 1300 E SLC UT 84105

405-590-6982